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NOTICE 
 

TO: ALL AGENCIES, STUDENTS and EMPLOYEES 

RE: CONTINUOUS SCHOOL FACILITY IMPROVEMENT 

DATE: AUGUST 16, 2024 

 

Cebu International Academy remains committed to providing the best learning 

environment and enhancing our facilities for the entire school community. We 

are pleased to announce the upcoming construction and improvement projects 

on the 9th floor of Building 3, scheduled to begin on August 19, 2024. The 

estimated project timeline is up to six months. We will provide regular updates 

on the progress of the construction and any important announcements. 

Comprehensive safety measures have been implemented to ensure minimal 

disruption to the school's day-to-day activities, and we appreciate your 

understanding and cooperation during this period.  

We are confident that these improvements will significantly enhance the 

educational experience at our institution and create a more vibrant and 

dynamic learning environment for our students and employees.  

Thank you for your continued support and understanding as we embark on this 

exciting new chapter for our school. 
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